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Please pass SB 951. Finding healthcare can be a challenge. Healthcare should be a 

fundamental right with clinical decisions made by medical professionals, not by 

corporations which value profits over patient care. By revising Oregon’s Corporate 

Practice of Medicine doctrine, SB 951 contains safeguards to prevent corporations 

from buying up physician-owned clinics and limiting the corporate practice of 

medicine.   

 

Physician control over medical decision-making results in better patient care and 

better medical outcomes, while corporate practice of medicine leads to restrictions 

and rationing of care.   

 

Thank you,  

 

Betty Reynolds 

 


